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Dear Planning Inspectorate,

I am writing again to back up my previous written representation and to fully endorse the
work of SEAS and SASES.

In order not to delay the offshore turbines, which I endorse, I agree with the idea of
a ‘split decision’ between offshore and onshore elements, where the offshore wind
turbines are given consent, but the onshore works are rejected.

This means further time can be used to scope out appropriate land for the onshore
works, as we all know the Friston site is inadequate on all fronts: proximity to
residents, too small, destroying habitats, noise intrusion, etc.

Regards

Rosemary Kersey,
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